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Dinwoody Police Officers Discover Marijuana 

Dinwoody Police Officers looking for a lost child in the ten-mile area surrounding Wood Lake 

discovered marijuana plants growing in the St. John Botanical Gardens. 

The plants were well disguised by thick plantings of bamboo and other Asian plants. The child 

had been separated from its parents who were visiting the Botanical Gardens. They were reunited 

at the visitor center. 

The Officers and agents from DEA eradicated over 200 marijuana plants with an estimated street 

value of $65,000. The discovery is one of the largest seizures of live marijuana plants in the State 

this year. 

The parents of the lost child were not available for comment. 
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